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Happy New Year! 
Happy New Year to our Gloaming Society Members and 
their families! We wish you a healthy, joyful year filled with 
rich, authentic, and stimulating conversation! 

"We will open the book. Its pages are blank. 
We are going to put words on them ourselves. 

The book is called opportunity and its first chapter is  
New Year's Day.” 
- Edith Lovejoy Pierce 

Inaugural Holiday Gathering 
The Gloaming Society toasted a successful first year at our 
holiday gathering in December, where members and their 
guests helped us celebrate our mission while sipping 
champagne, sampling delectable desserts and connecting 
with new and old friends. For those who were able to join us, 
thank you for signing up for future salons and participating 
in our book exchange, a fun way for all of us to add new and 
fascinating titles to our libraries. For those who were unable 
to attend, please visit the website to sign up for our upcoming 
salons and learn more about what we have planned for 2020.     

 

Welcome 
This monthly newsletter was 
created for our more than 85 
members to summarize our 
recent salons and inform you 
of future events. Thank you 
for being a part of the 
Gloaming Society. 

Upcoming Topics 
On Tuesday, January 21, we 
will explore the topic of 
Freedom. While this salon is 
full, please visit our website to 
learn about upcoming salon 
topics or make a request to 
attend a future salon.  

February:  Love 

March:   Play 

April:    Mars & Venus 

May:     Trust 

June:    Spirituality 

July:    Failure 

August:   Kindness 

Tell Your Friends 
Do you know people who 
would be interested in 
participating in our salon 
series? Please have them 
contact us through the 
contact page on our website, 
or via email. 

THE GLOAMING SOCIETY 
a unique salon series celebrating the art of conversation 


